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At approximately 1:30 p.m. local time today, a cargo flight operated by Calm Air (Calm Air Flight 
464) left the runway at Naujaat Airport in Nunavut. No passengers were on board and the crew are 
receiving medical evaluations. Calm Air has informed Transport Canada and the Transportation 
Safety Board of the incident.
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